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Ottawe, 28th November, 1919

My dear General ilewburn,

I have received from ir. J.H.
Bell, the Premier of Prince Edward Island, a communi-
cation in which ir. Bell says that he understand esome
forward movement has been made, or ies sbout to be made,
under which the Federsl Government will erect suitable
memorials or monuments in the several provinces, or
in some of the provinces, to commemorate the eaorifices
of our soldiers in France.

Mr. Bell ie most enxious that
in whatever eftort is made in thie oonnection, the
province of Prince Edward i(sland should not be over-
looked. He saye that the government end the people
of the province will gladly second any effort the
Dominion Government may make.

» Referring in = conerete way
to tho wishes of the Islanders, lir, Bell s thet
in addition to & suitable monument, Prinmee Bdaward

Ieland would like to get o or two large German
fiegg guns, to prlace %robab et its hago. "

As member for Prince County,
Prince Edward Islend, I should like to bespeak the
Government's favourable consideration of Premier
Bell's representations.

Perhape you would let me
know whether such & movement &8s iMr. Bell refere to
hae been or is sbout to be inaugurated, and slso
whether in your opinion there is any service 1 could
render in helping to insure fevoureble consideration
of the wishes of the peeple of Prince Edward Island.

Yours eincerely,

Generel, the Honoureble
S.C.¥ewburn X.C., M.P.
Minieter of iilitia and Defence,
Ottawe
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